
Linda McEllin 
Brock McClure Planning Consultants 
63 York Road,  
Dun Laoghaire, 
Co. Dublin 
A96 T0H4 
  
 
 
27th September, 2021 
 
 
RE:  Strategic Housing Development - Planning Application for 

lands incorporating the following: 
 

‘Alhambra’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 E3C4 
‘Souk El Raab’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 Y6C5 
‘Calador’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 W1Y2 
‘Cloonagh, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 P5P9 
‘The Crossing’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 W8W2 
‘Wellbrook’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 H0C6 
‘Woodleigh, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 F3F4 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As the owners of the subject lands, Homeland CHB Ltd. hereby confirm 
that we consent to Homeland Silverpines Limited making a planning 
application for a Strategic Housing Development incorporating lands at the 
following addresses: 
 
‘Alhambra’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 E3C4 
‘Souk El Raab’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 Y6C5. 
‘Calador’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 W1Y2 
‘Cloonagh, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 P5P9. 
‘The Crossing’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 W8W2 
‘Wellbrook’, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 H0C6 
‘Woodleigh, Leopardstown Road, Dublin 18, D18 F3F4 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Neil Collins 
 
Managing Director 

Homeland CHB Ltd. 

 




